
C H R I S T M A S  O F F I C E  
H O U R S

S E A S O N ’ S  
G R E E T I N G S !

❖ Merry Christmas and a safe and happy New Year. 

❖ Our offices will operate with limited staff from 23 December 2024 to      
3 January 2025. During this period, you can still call us on 6188 7656. 
There will be no interruption to the CC phone App.

❖ FAS  wishes you a wonderful break and we look forward to working 

with you in 2025.
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